
 
 

                                                       

 
                                                         TOWN OF HAYMARKET 

           NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Council of the Town of Haymarket will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, December 2, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. in the Haymarket Town Hall located at 15000 Washington 
Street, Suite 100, Haymarket, Virginia, to consider a special use permit application for a second drive 
thru expansion for Chick Fil-a located at 15180 Washington Street.   
 
The Special Use Permit application materials are available on the Town´s website 
(www.townofhaymarket.org) and for review at Town Hall located at 15000 Washington Street, between 
the hours of 9:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M. Monday – Friday, phone 703-753-2600. All meetings are open to 
the public. The Town of Haymarket does not discriminate on the basis of disability in admission or access 
to its programs and activities. The location of this public hearing is believed to be accessible to persons 
with disabilities.  Any person with questions on the accessibility of the facility should contact the Town 
Clerk at the above address or by telephone at the above number. 
 
If you wish to comment but cannot attend the public hearing, please send your comments to the Town 
Clerk, Kimberly Henry by 3:00 PM on December 2, 2024, via email khenry@townofhaymarket.org, or via 
mail, 15000 Washington Street, Ste. 100, Haymarket, VA 20169. 
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